11/20/17

To: Supervisor Town Of Putnam Valley
From: William Pugh
Re: Commission Termination

Due to personal reasons, I am submitting my early termination notice from the Town
Parks and Recreation Board, effective January 1, 2018. It has been a fantastic 15-20
years being a part of the town's growth and I appreciate the opportunity to contribute to
the town's goals to provide recreational facilities. I will miss the Putnam Valley
Recreation staff and fellow commissioners.

Best regards,

() Ml @34



